
From: P5C - Public Informatjon Officer

To: "Maple Hill Manor Bed & Breakfast Inn"

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - Kentucky Utilities rates

Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:19:00 PM

Dear Mr. Allen:

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case

file for the Commission's consideration.

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 20.14-00371. It would be helpful if you

would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at

http://psc.kv.gov/PSC \A/ebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2014-QQ371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission

502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)

502-330-5981 (cell)

Andrew.Melnvkovvch@kv.eov

From: Maple Hill Manor Bed &Breakfast Inn ]
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 12:16 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: PSC to prohibit the request of LG&E to raise its base rate on electricity by 67%

Dear members of the Public Service Commission,

i write to urge the PSC to prohibit the request of LG&E to raise its base rate on electricity by 67%. This
move is nothing less than an assault on ail Kentuckians who are working against climate change by
promoting energy conservation and the transition to renewable energy sources, increasing the base rate
rather than the cost of electric power removes ail economic incentives to customers for both conserving
energy and transitioning to alternative energy sources. Of course it also assigns the greatest hardship to
low-income customers and smaii businesses, if the rate increase goes into effect, i wiiibe forced to close
both of my smaii businesses, as i cannot afford, nor agree to pass on this exorbitant increase to my
customers. Surety there is something more reasonable that can be negotiated.

Thank you for your consideration.

Todd Allen

Owner/Innkeeper
Maple Hill Manor and Bourbon Manor Bed & Breakfast Inns

RECEIVED
By Kentucky PSC at 2:16 pm, Apr 21, 2015



From: PSC - Public Information Officer

To: "SAC"

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - Kentucky Utilitiesrates
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:13:18 PM

Dear Ms. Billings:

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission's consideration.

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psckv.gQv/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

Original Message-
From: SAC

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 I'll AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: case number 2014-00372

I oppose the LGE-KU proposed basic service rate increase to $18.00 a month. This is a hardship for low income
families and removes any incentive for people to conserve energy. Any increase should be on usage. LGE-KU
should be encouraging people to use energy responsibly and to use renewable energy. Customers should be
rewarded for conservation and the use of renewable sources.

Sue Billings, DVM
Springfield, KY 40069

Sent from my iPad

RECEIVED
By Kentucky PSC at 2:31 pm, Apr 21, 2015



From: PSC - Public Information Officer

To: "Mark"

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - Kentucky Utilities rates
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:23:55 PM

Dear Mr. Bryant :

Yourcomments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case

file for the Commission's consideration.

Foryour future reference, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful ifyou
would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at

httD://psc.kv.gov/PSC WebNet/\/iewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2014-Q0371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission

502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (s\witchboard)

502-330-5981 (cell)

Andrew. Melnvkovvch@kv.eov

Mark Bryant
Executive Director

Gun Violence Archive

From: Mark

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 8:25 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Case Related Comment or Question #2014-00372

Please do not let profit driven utilities tamp down the move to alternative energy sources. We need

the most diverse energy sources possible. Utilities have a right to profit...they don't have a right to
hamstring new technology and burden the public to make those profits.

You are our only available resource to stop them from trying to slow new technology - technology
THEY could have invested in had they looked to the future Instead of their profit line.

Regards

RECEIVED
By Kentucky PSC at 1:52 pm, Apr 21, 2015





From: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: your commentsin case number2014-371 - Kentucky Utilities rates
Date: Tuesday, April21, 2015 1:26:48 PM

Dear Ms. Butwell:

Yourcomments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case

file for the Commission's consideration.

Foryour future reference, the case number in this matter is 20.14-00371. Itwould be helpful ifyou
would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at

http://psc.kv.gov/PSC WebNetA/iewCaseFilines.aspx?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission

502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)

502-330-5981 (cell)

Andrew. M einvkovvch @ kv.gov

From: Ann L. Butwell

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 2:51 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Utilities

Kind Public Service Commission,
Greetings. I hope this email finds you well.
I am writing to ask that you work to make utility rates are fair and reasonable.
If utilities truly need additional revenue, I hope the PSC will direct them to increase the per-
kilowatt-hour charge, while leaving the flat monthly fee low. That would leave customers with
options to lower bills by using less electricity. Raising the flat rate punishes everyone provides
little incentive for conservation.

Thanks for taking my opinion into consideration.
Sincerely,

»ll

BEREA COLLEGE 1 Center for International Education

Berea, KY j USA 40404

Main Phone:

RECEIVED
By Kentucky PSC at 1:42 pm, Apr 21, 2015
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From: PSC - Public Information Officer

To: "John Christopher"

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - Kentucky Utilitiesrates
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:10:11 PM

Dear Mr. Christopher:

Your comments In the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case

file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371, It would be helpful if you would please

refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at

httD://psc.kv.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission

502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)

502-330-5981 (cell)

Andrew.Melnykovvchiakv.eov

From: John Christopher|
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 10:55 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: case no#2014-00371 comment AGAINST INCREASED METER FEE

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW AN INCREASE IN THE FIXED

COST METER FEE FOR KU.

Please note the editorial in today's Lexington Herald Leader
where good arguments against the increased meter fee are
made. http://w.ww.kentucky.com/2015/04/17/3805282/ku-

rate-hike-request-undermines.html.
Thank you.
John Christopher
175 Woodlark Rd

Versailles, KY 40383

RECEIVED
By Kentucky PSC at 2:37 pm, Apr 21, 2015





P5C - Public informatlQn OfficsrFrom:

To:

Subject:

Date:

your comments in case numtier 2014-371 - Kentucky Utilities rates

Tuesday, April 21, 2015 12:49:33 PM

Dear Ms. Courtney:

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case

file for the Commission's consideration.

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful if you

would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at

httD://Dsc.kv.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilines.aspx?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission

502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)

502-330-5981 (cell)

Andrew.Melnvkovvchfakv.eov

From: Anita Courtney
Sent: Sunday, April 19, 2015 6:56 PM
To: Gardner, Jim (PSC)
Subject: The KU case
Importance: Fligh

RECEIVED ;
By Kentucky PSC at 2:55 pm, Apr 21, 2015

Jim,

It has been awhile since I've seen you, Michelle or Will. I hope all is well.

Given your role, Iwanted to share with you that I'm concerned about the KU case before the

Kentucky Public Service Commission (PSC) (2014-000371).

Shifting more of KU'sfixed costs to its meter or "customer fees"—the monthly sums all customers

must pay, no matter how much power we use—would hurt low-income households and strip some

of the financial rewards otherwise reaped by customers who install energy-saving equipment or

solar panels.

KU's fixed costs haven't grown by 67%. From what I have read, utilities in all 50 states have

recognized that the growing customer interest in energy efficiency and renewable energy has begun



eating into their profits and are trying to restructure their rates to protect those profits.

After all, $18every month before ever turning on a light or an airconditioner, in addition to paying
higher rates for every kilowatt-hour of power they use, is a healthy family dinner or a prescription
co-pay.

Like many Lexington homeowners, Jake and 1have been investing in the energy efficiency of our
home to make it more comfortable, lower our bills and be more ecologicallysound. Nowthat
Delaney is graduating from college, we've begun considering adding solar panels to our roof. As
long as these investments reduce air pollution, improve the health of everyone in our region and
create jobs, it would be a real disservice to cut into the returns on these investments.

Lexington already has some of the worst air among the 100 largest US cities, according to the
Brookings Institute, chiefly due to our power plants. When the new EPA rules go into effect, KU will
have to find ways to cut its carbon pollution by 18%. Energy efficiency and renewable energy
sources are its cheapest, cleanest and fastest options for complying. Ithink the last thing the PSC

should do is allow rate restructuring that would undercut the business case for them.

Thanks for considering my thoughts on this subject.

All the best,

Anita



From:

To:

Subject:

Date:

PSC - Public Information Officer

"Mathew Graf

your comments in case number 2014-371 - Kentucky Utilities rates

Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:26:17 PM

Dear Ms. Graf;

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission's consideration.

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psck:v.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilinps.asp.x?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

Original Message-
Prom: Mathew Graf [li
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 8:38 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Case Related Comment or Question (2014-00372)

To the PSC:

Please do not allow an increase of LGE/KU meter fees.

Thank you for your service.

Regards,

Genie Graf

Midway, Ky.

RECEIVED
By Kentucky PSC at 1:44 pm, Apr 21, 2015



From: PSC - Public Information Officer

To: "Henry King"

Subject: your comments in case number2014-371 - Kentucky Ub'lities rates
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:10:41 PM

Dear Mr. King:

Yourcomments In the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case

file for the Commission's consideration.

Foryour future reference, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful ifyou
would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at

httD://DSC.kv.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission

502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)

502-330-5981 (cell)

And rew.Melnvkovvch & kv.eov

From: Henry King
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 10:32 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: KU

Public Service Commission

KU is quick to pass along the unfair costs of the EPA to the customers along with

the cost of new generators to burn natural gas.

I believe a fight is in order with the federal government against unfair regulations

against our coal. The pollution of coal is minor compared against airplane

admissions, millions of cars, factories, and people adding to the global

warming and environment issues.

I believe that the President is taking revenge on KY for not voting for

him. How quick people forget the importance coal in KY history.

How come KU spends thousands of dollars on Prime TV telling how

great they are? Seems to me, they have a monopoly on selling their

electricity as it seems to be a necessary and there is nothing we can

RECEIVED
By Kentucky PSC at 2:35 pm, Apr 21, 2015



do but pay the bill.

Our state needs to fight against unfair closures of our coal powered

electric plants.

Let KU fight for them instead of laying down and asking for more money.

Seems to me they have almost every year requested a raise.

Maybe someone needs to look at executive salaries and other cost

that may be unreasonable or unnecessary. Let the control these cost

before giving them another increase. So you are having a meeting and

this makes it ok then to give them an increase, what person knows what

is going on with the electric companies in KY. What can the people do?

We depend on the Public Service Commission to protect us. So far

you are doing a poor job. A meeting is useless as it is a cover-up for

what you are going to do anyway.

Henry King



From: PSC - Public Information Officer

To: "Lillian Kinsev"

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - KentuckyUtilities rates
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 12:57:20 PM

Dear Mr. & Ms. Kinsey:

Your comments in the above-referencedmatter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission's consideration.

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc kv.gov/PSC_WebNet/Viewra.seFilings.aspx?Ca.se=2Q 14-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

RECEIVED
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

Original Message-
From: Lillian Kinsey |
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 7:24 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Case Related Comment or Question (Please insert Case Number Here)

As a retired couple, we are very concerned about the proposed rate hike by KU. We have had no income on savings
for several years. Living expenses such as groceries have continued to increase, while we are on a fixed income.
Paying more for utilities would be a real hardship. Please do not allow a rate increase. Thank you.

Lillian and Joseph Kinsey
108 Alton Court

Georgetown, KY 40324

Sent from my iPad

By Kentucky PSC at 2:44 pm, Apr 21, 2015



From: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - Kentucky Ubiities rates
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:12:13 PM

Dear Mr. Morris:

Yourcomments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case

file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful ifyou would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at

httD://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.asDx?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission

502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)

502-330-5981 (ceii)

Andrew.Meinvkovvchfakv.gov

From: Jack Morris |
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 9:04 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Case Related Comment on case 2014-00371

I oppose the fixed meter rate increase to $18.00/mo in the referenced case. Although a total
ROI of over 10% seems excessive to me, I am not objecting to this total, only in increasing
the fixed charges relative to the per KW charge. I would much rather have a larger per KW,
variable charge, than the current proposal. I have not seen justification for why the proposed
distribution for fixed and variable charges. A larger proportion of variable charges would
encourage conservation, alternate energy generation, and provide for more control of energy
costs by the user. To be clear:

1) the total proposed rate increase giving a total revenue increase of $153MM is ok
2) the fixed meter charge increase to $18.00/mo is being objected to
3) a better solution would leave the meter charge at its current level of $10.75 and then
provide for the requested revenue increase through

an appropriate per-KW rate increase.

Sincerely,
Jack W. Morris

RECEIVED
By Kentucky PSC at 2:33 pm, Apr 21, 2015



From: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - KentuckyUtilities rates
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:13:42 PM

Dear Mr. Smith:

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission's consideration.

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpfiil if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://p5C kv.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.asp.x?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

' RECEIVEDAndrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

Original Message-
From: Lyle Smith |
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 9:47 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: LGE and KU increases to customers

Dear Members of the Public Service Commission:

I am writing to state my dissatisfaction with the proposal for LGE and KU to raise their customer base rates on
electricity and natural gas bills. This is nothing but a rip-off to ALL customers, but especially a hardship for low-

income customers, because it is not even an increase for a legitimate "product," but an increase in the mysterious
"base rate" or "basic service charge" assessed customers. I guess since electricity and natural gas prices have
decreased, the only way for these companies to reap huge profits is to stick it to customers in a "base rate" hike of
67% and 40%!!! I am sick of this treatment. 1can't wait until we can all live by green energy means and these
companies just wither and die!! I Increasing base rates removes all economic incentives to customers for both
conserving energy and transitioning to alternative energy sources.

I write to urge the PSC to prohibit this request by LGE and KU.

Lyle Smith

By Kentucky PSC at 2:29 pm, Apr 21, 2015



From: PSC - Public Information Officer

To: "Gloria Steoo"

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - Kentucky Utilities rates
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:25:19 PM

Dear Ms. Stepp;

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case

file for the Commission's consideration.

Asyou noted, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at

http://psc.ky.pov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.asDx?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission

502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)

502-330-5981 (cell)

Andrew.Melnvkovvch@kv.eov

From: Gloria Stepp j
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:14 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Case Related Comment or Question Case No. 2014-00371

RECEIVED
By Kentucky PSC at 1:48 pm, Apr 21, 2015

To whom it may concern:

Kentucky has the opportunity, right now, to transform our energy systems and economy by

embracing low-cost clean energy solutions including energy efficiency and renewable energy.

Diversifying our energy sources and becoming more energy efficient is the right approach for

our health and climate. It is also in the best interests of Kentucky's ratepayers.

The current proposals disproportionately and inequitably increase bills for the smallest

residential customers who take steps to keep their energy use low. This group includes many

individuals who have low or fixed incomes and pay a high percentage of their monthly income

for home energy costs. Under these proposals, low-energy users would subsidize customers

who have larger homes and/or higher energy use.



Encouraging energy efficiency should be a high priorityfor the Kentucky Public Service

Commission and utilities operating in Kentucky, it far less expensive for utilities and their

customers to invest in energy efficiency than to build out new generation and transmission

infrastructure. Kentucky's rate structures and policies should encourage, not discourage,
private investments in energy efficiency and distributed renewables.

Unfortunately, the current rash of utility rate cases before the PSC (Case No. 2014-00371)
would have the opposite effect. These proposals actually discourage energy conservation and

distributed renewable energy generation. In fact, experts who examined the LG&E case

determined that the new rate structure would actually cause customers to increase their

energy consumption by 2% over several years. A similar impact could be expected in similar

cases involving Kentucky Utilities, Kentucky Power, and Bluegrass Energy. This is due to the

fact that customers would benefit less from reducing their energy consumption under the

proposed rates.

These rate proposals will also restrict the growth of Kentucky's clean energy economy,

including jobs in the solar and energy efficiency industries, at a time when those sectors are

booming in other states. Kentucky's Public Service Commission should not allow utilities to

crowd out private investment in energy efficiency and renewable energy by rigging their rate

structures to their own distinct advantage.

Thanks,

Gloria Stepp

586 Old River Rd

Salt Lick, KY 40371



From: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - KentuckyUtilities rates
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:11:32 PM

Dear Mr./Ms. Tibbs:

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc kv.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFili ngs.aspx?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

Original Message-
From: actibbs |
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 9:47 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Case Related Comment or Question Case 2014-00371

Please do not vote for an increase fixed rate meter charge of $18. This would be the most unfair utility increase for
consumers in recent years. Especially hard hit would be lower income consumers many who are senior citizens.
Sadly, many would have to pick and choose what budget items could be paid each month. Kentucky Utilities, since
changing ownership, have continually asked for higher rates to pay for their companies expansion. This is the cost
of doing business and consumers should NOT have to pay for it. We have worked hard to conserve energy as we all
should do, but this company wants to punish us for doing so. PLEASE stop them from getting this increase. Thank
you.

RECEIVED
By Kentucky PSC at 2:34 pm, Apr 21, 2015



From: P5C - Publli: Information Offiar

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - Kentucky Utilities rates
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:12:44 PM

Dear Mr. Wentz:

Your comments in the above-referencedmatter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc kv.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych , RECEIVED
Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

Original Message-
From:[
Sent: Friday, April 17,2015 8:33 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Case 2014-00371

I strongly encourage the PSC to disapprove KUs request for rate restructuring in case 2014-00371. This is an
attempt to protect their profits in a way that is unjust to customers who have no other choices for filling their
electricity needs. It will also harm efforts to increase energy sustainability.

I encourage the commission to consider the long term consequencesof shifting more electricity costs to fixed.
Customers should pay based on their usage. Customers who use more should pay more. Those customers who try to
use energy efficient measures should not be punished.

Thank you for your consideration.
Josh Wentz

By Kentucky PSC at 2:32 pm, Apr 21, 2015



From: PSC - Public Information Officer

To: "Pamla Wood"

Subject: yourcomments incase number2014-371 - Kentucky Utilities rates
Date: Tuesday, April21, 2015 1:00:23 PM

Dear Ms. Wood:

Yourcomments in the above-referenced matter havebeen received andwill be placed intothecasefilefor the
Commission's consideration.

Asyounoted, thecasenumber in thismatter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful if youwould please referto it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://DSckv.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilinps.aspx?Case=2014-00371

Thank you for your interest in this matter,

RECEIVED
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

Original Message-
From; Pamla Wood [a
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 11:41 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Case Related Comment or Question (#2014-00371)

Dear Sir or Madam:

KU should not be allowed to restructure their rates, as requested in this case. Enabling an increase in meter fees
without regard to electrical use removes thecustomer's abilityto modify theirbillsby limiting consumption, i.e.
removes their ability to control their payments. This is not fair and should not be allowed. There are a number of
reasons related to economy and alternative energies, but others can explain those better than I.

Please listenand carefullyconsiderthe arguments against this restructuring request, and rule against it.

Thank you.

pamla wood
Harrodsburg KY

By Kentucky PSC at 2:38 pm, Apr 21, 2015
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